Memo

To:  Jessica Mercerhill, Director, Curriculum Office,


Colleges of the Arts and Sciences

From: Joseph Verducci, Chair, Graduate Curriculum Committee, Department of Statistics

Re: Course Request to Change Biostatistics 605 from 3 to 4 Credit Hours.
The request to increase the credit hours for Biostatistics 605 / Public Health Biostatistics 606 is based upon an overall effort to make all 600-level courses in Public Health Biostatistics give comparable credit for comparable effort.  This principle is inherent in the plan to unify the Biostatistics program across the course offerings from Statistics and Public Health.  An upcoming proposal for an MS in Biostatistics has been formed assuming 4 hours credit for Biostatistics 605, which, again is justified because the level of effort in this course, as currently taught, matches the level of effort in other 600-level Biostatistics courses in Public Health, all of which count for 4 credit hours.
